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Please make sure you turn in make-ups to Carl 
Fuetsch at a club meeting or by email: info@
renorotaryclub.org. Don’t forget that you need 
to attend or make up at least 50% of club 
regular meetings in each half of the year (rolling 
six months) and attend at least 30% of this 
club’s meetings in each half of the year. Credit 
can be received for Rotary committee work and 
other offi cial Rotary functions.

ATTENDANCE

HOW TO INTRODUCE YOUR 
GUESTS AND NEW MEMBERS 
AT A CLUB MEETING
When introducing a guest or new members 
during a Club meeting, the correct way is to greet 
the Club President, fellow Rotarians and guests, 
introduce yourself and state your classifi cation, 
and then introduce your guest, their title and 
business affi liation. Please do not introduce any 
guest as a prospective new member or that they 
are looking for a position or clients.
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Of the things we think, say or do

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL 
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL 
to all concerned?
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UPCOMING WORK DAYS IN 
THE SCULPTURE PARK
 April 15th and April 22nd will be a clean up 
days in the park and along the street 
landscaping. The new irrigation drip system 
may be in by then, but we’ll rake, prune and 
generally clean up so bring rakes, clippers, 
gloves and shovels, plus some water and sun 
screen. We’ll start at 9am and work until 
around noon. Meet in Bicentennial Park 
(Sculpture Garden). 

 The next day is Saturday, May 6th, on a day 
of city-wide cleanup (more details to come).

 I’ll send more details as we get closer, but 
wanted to give you a heads-up, so you can 
put these dates in your calendar. I’ll be buying 
plants on April 29th, so we can dig in and 
plant them on May 6th! 

 Community service is what Rotarians do and 
this is another opportunity to make our 
downtown a beautiful place we can all enjoy.

Debe Fennell
775-762-0370


